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Consider recommendations regarding the 2017 Comprehensive Plan Annual Progress Report, as follows:
a) Receive and file the 2017 Comprehensive Plan Annual Progress Report; and

b) Determine that the annual progress report is exempt from environmental review under the California
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Sections 15060(c)(3) and 15378(b)(5).

County of Santa Barbara Page 1 of 1 Printed on 5/2/2024

powered by Legistar™


http://www.legistar.com/

